

Richard

Report for board meeting:

Outboard Trackers for Piddinghoe: spoke and discussed with Aran Simpson. He was not sure of any suitable kit. Trackers require a battery, either external or internal, and are difficult to hide in a small outboard.

There are electronic tags that could be fitted, but require a regular payment to a tracking company.

Perceived opinion is to reduce their appeal and resale value by disfiguring the outboards in some way.

I.e. painting the cowls in a bright green/ orange/ pink.

Marking the body with NSSC etc.

Happy to carry out this job.

Membership matters:

Had a productive meeting with Terry, Ian and Jo West. Terry is to issue a discussion document for the board.

Main topic was to look at another level of membership that could sustain the membership levels of the club into the next few years, especially if our traditional sailing members drop off in numbers.

Training School:

Had a very productive discussion with Simon with the purpose of defining where we are at the moment and what the rationale is for the training part of our club.

I intend to issue a discussion document for the next board meeting.

Regards

Noel